The Golf Course Committee met on Monday, April 1, 1974 at the Town Hall.

Members present: David Canfield, Fred Orrico, Vincent Paccadolmi, Ray Phelan, Gino Torcellini, Reed Shields

also Dr. Peter Yanity and Jim Kaczenski, Supt.

Members absent: Don Brooks,

Bills approved: 2 brushes @ \$ 22.00 l backlapping machine \$144 New F10 ordered 7943 Seed & Rye -- price left 3 Rotary mowers 350 open Chemicals 6 cs.@\$70

420

GRAVEL is being hauled in and it was decided to call Mr. Martin to get better grade of gravel.

Discussion on Mr. Venning -- moving building -- waiting for road to be fixed.

Discussion on path from 18th green to clubhouse. It was decided that Fred Orrico and Greens Supt. Jim Kaczenski go over matter at the site.

Discussion re hiring of more people to work on weekends.

MOTION: Made by Vincent Paccadolmi and Seconded by Reed Shields -- Passed.

"THAT effort be made to hire one more steady man for the summer."

Mr. Kaczenski suggested a couple of work parties for weekends -- four on each crew, maybe two crews.

MOTION: Made by Fred Orrico, seconded Reed Shields -- Passed. "THAT some part-time help be employeed from the High School."

Letter read by Ray Pehlan from Louis Fossi re Statement of Purpose. After discussion it was decided to table it until next meeting.

Greens Supt. discussed getting vents at pumphouse for greater ventilation. Fred Orrico will look into it.

Mr. Kaczenski discussed 15th Gole with the Committee and suggested new tee in wooded area.

Minutes taken by Gino Torcellini